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Dear AC members,

Armstrong, Charise

Thursday, July 23, 2020 8:31 AM

Matthew, Kathryn |; Tullos, Charlotte Elam; Richardson, Timothy L; Hart, Aaron J;
Mountain, Jeffrey R; Waller, Edward Roland; Short, Rick Jay; Gonzalez, Miguel A; Pedro,
Joan Yvonne; McClendon, Vivienne; Stephens, Brian; Kelling, Nicholas J; Huss-Keeler,
Rebecca L; Cotten, Stephen J; Baker, Sheila; McMullen, John Mike; Kanenberg, Heather;
Beavers, Elizabeth Anne; Berberich, Steven Joseph

Armstrong, Charise
Academic Coungil = Request E-Vote
Temp Test-Optiefiat-for-falt-2024=FiAal Draft.pdf; Temp Test-Optional for Fall 2021 -

Final Draft.docx
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Matthew, Kathryn | \/ Approve: 7/23/2020 8:42 AM
Tullos, Charlotte Elam Read: 7/23/2020 8:33 AM

Richardson, Timothy L Read: 7/23/2020 8:42 AM

Hart, Aaron J I /

Mountain, Jeffrey R

Waller, Edward Roland \/ Read: 7/23/2020 8:31 AM
Short, Rick Jay Read: 7/23/2020 8:33 AM
Gonzalez, Miguel A Read: 7/23/2020 8:45 AM
Pedro, Joan Yvonne ‘/ Read: 7/23/2020 8:51 AM
McClendon, Vivienne /

Stephens, Brian Read: 7/23/2020 8:49 AM
Kelling, Nicholas J

Huss-Keeler, Rebecca/ Read: 7/23/2020 8:45 AM
Cotten, Stephen J

Baker, Sheila

MeMullen, John Mike \/

Kahenberg, Heatherv/ J

Beavers, Elizabeth Anne

Berberich, Steven Joseph Read: 7/23/2020 8:57 AM
Armstrong, Charise Read: 7/23/2020 8:35 AM
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I hope you are staying safe and healthy this summer. The Division of Enrollment Management requested that
UHCL extend the test optional policy for incoming freshmen through fall 2021. This policy was approved back
"1 March for fall 2020. The proposed policy (attached) has been reviewed and voted upon by Faculty Senate
~J4 in favor, 1 opposed). The Deans unanimously supported the extension at their July 15, 2020 meeting.



JIn order to follow the same process that was used back in March I am requesting that Academic Council review
and approve the extension. Understanding that AC does not meet over the summer I propose that committee
members review and submit their vote to approve or oppose the extension directly to Charise. If you have
questions or comments you wish to share about the extension, please reply all to this email. I ask that members
cast their votes by Monday, July 27th.

Sincerely,
Steven



